C&P Telephone

Norfolk, Virginia, March 24, 1980

Mr. Kermit Geary
R. D. 4, Box 321
Walnutport, Pa. 18088

Dear Mr. Geary:

This is to verify your reception report of the Norfolk Marime
Operator at 0606-0614 EST, March 11, 1980 and 0610-0618 EST, March
12, 1980, on 2538 KiloHertz.

Our WGB transmitter is located at Virginia Beach, Virginia,
with the control terminal and operators located in Norfolk approxi-
mately 24 miles away. The transmitter puts out about 100 watts single-
sideband. Our antenna is a shunt-fed vertical monopole.

WAE is located at Point Harbor, North Caroclina about 60 miles
south. The same operators here in Norfolk operate that station, too.

For your interest, I am enclosing a map showing other Coastal

Harbor Stations. Your local telephone company business office may
have their correct addresses which should speed any replies.

Sincerely,

Technical Operator

WAE - WGB

Enclosure




